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REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING,  

ALL TO THE GLORY OF GOD! 
 

January 6, 2022 

HELPERS for 01/09/22 SERVICES  SCHEDULE 

Nursery l, ll, & lll   

Kim Lewis Marilyn Norfleet 

Kim Burkhart Josie Burkhart 

Clayton Phillips Tammy Phillips 

Children’s Message Carla  Hamilton 

AM Benediction Herb  Mefford 

Decision Counselor Ron Jenkins 

Sun./Wed.  

Lock Up  David Norfleet 

Accompanist Jan Jenkins 

Sunday, January 9, 2022 

8:30 AM Deacon Meeting 

9:30 AM Sunday School 

10:40 AM Worship Service 

6:00 PM Stewardship Meeting 

Dear FBC family, 

 

 Happy New Year! As we look ahead to 2022, I want to encourage you to make your 
top resolution to keep God first. As Proverbs 3:5-6 teach us, “Trust in the LORD 
with all your heart and do not rely on your own understanding; in all your ways 

know him, and he will make your paths straight.”  

 

I echo the words of the great early American pastor, Jonathan Edwards; “Being 
sensible that I am unable to do anything without God’s help, I do humbly entreat 
Him by His grace to enable me to keep these Resolutions, so far as they are       

agreeable to His will, for Christ’s sake.”  

 

"There is no resolution we can keep without the providence, provision, and promise 

of God." Jonathan Edwards  

 

In Christ,  

Pastor Mike 

Week of 01/02/2022 

ATTENDANCE 

Sunday School Cancelled 

Worship Service Cancelled 

Online Worship 185 

Wednesday Activities 77 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Budget Needs $4,015.31 

Budget Given 0 

Yearly Needs $4,015.31 

Yearly Given 0 

HISTORY 

Wednesday, Jan. 12, 2022 

5:30 PM Free͏Dinner͏(Tater͏Tot͏͏

Casserole)͏for͏all͏who͏

attend͏our͏activities: 

 Connect͏Kids 

 Impact͏youth 

6:00͏PM Adult͏Bible͏Study* 

*Nursery͏provided 



 

For the present time, we will be collecting your tithes and offerings in a 

basket at the back of the sanctuary rather than passing the plate during 

the worship service.  You may also go completely paperless and make 

your tithes and offerings online. Besides being easy, fast, and  secure, it 

is also contact-less! 

Lottie Moon Christmas Offering 

 
 Goal:  $3,000.00 

 

Received so far:  $2,180.00 

 

Pastor has extended the length of this offering to 

try to reach our goal. Please consider donating 

to this annal  offering  collected by Southern 

Baptists to support international missions.  Your 

donation is appreciated and used wisely 

Women’s Bible  Study 

FBC is pleased to announce a Women’s Bible Study coming soon.  We will be keeping the 

group to 8-12 participants, and if more want to come, we already have another leader lined up 

so that we can keep the groups small for better discussions and fellowship. 

Details:  2nd & 4th Mondays of the month from  4:30-6:00 PM  in one  (or more) of the 

Adult Sunday school classrooms.  We are tentatively scheduled to start Feb. 28th. 

Study:  Alistair Begg’s Brave by Faith.  Book and study guide $7.00 + shipping 

If you would like to sign up, please call or email the church office before the end of  January. 

Week͏1͏(Jan͏2-8) **Join͏your͏church͏in͏reading͏ 

͏͏ Matthew͏1 ͏͏through͏the͏͏New͏Testament͏ 

 Matthew͏2 in͏2022. 

 Matthew͏3   

 Matthew͏4 It’s͏not͏too͏late͏to͏start,͏and͏you͏ 

 Matthew͏5 have͏a͏whole͏week͏to͏read͏five͏ 

   ͏chapters. 

Week͏2͏(Jan͏9-15)   

 Matthew͏6 If͏you͏like,͏post͏your͏progress 

 Matthew͏7 on͏the͏church’s͏Facebook͏page͏or͏ 

 Matthew͏8 just͏encourage͏those͏who͏do!!!  

 Matthew͏9 

 Matthew͏10 

  ͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏Join͏Mandy͏at͏church͏in͏

  ͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏Walthall’s͏classroom͏͏on͏ 

  ͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏Thursday,͏January͏20th 

  ͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏from͏4-6͏PM͏to͏make͏ 

  ͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏jump͏ropes͏out͏of͏old 

T-shirts͏to͏put͏in͏our͏Operation͏Christmas͏͏͏

Child͏shoeboxes͏this͏November!͏͏T-shirts͏and͏all͏͏

supplies͏will͏be͏provided. 

Operation͏Christmas͏child:͏͏In͏January,͏we͏will͏be͏collecting͏͏socks,͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

underwear,͏hairbrushes,͏and͏combs. 

Any͏time͏you͏see͏a͏great͏deal͏on͏something͏and͏feel͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

led͏to͏͏purchase͏it͏for͏our͏shoe͏boxes͏for͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

Samaritan’s͏Purse,͏please͏do͏so!͏͏Just͏put͏your͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

items͏in͏the͏͏basket͏in͏the͏foyer.͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏ 



Do you use VHS tapes? 

Our͏library͏has͏several͏Bible͏story͏videos͏for͏children.͏͏If͏you͏have͏children͏
and͏a͏VHS͏player͏and͏would͏like͏to͏have͏some͏of͏these͏videos,͏they͏are͏in͏
the͏foyer.͏They͏are͏free,͏or͏you͏could͏make͏a͏contribution͏to͏the͏library͏
fund. 


